
December 10, 2009 

 

Dear Subscribers, 

 

As you may have noticed weeks have passed and new episodes have not been posted.  I 

do apologize for this as this was not a planned hiatus of the show.  Recently our video 

editing software decided to stop working.  I have been working the past few weeks when 

I could to try to find a solution so I can produce new episodes.  With the upcoming 

holidays as well as other personal matters I have not had as much time as I would like to 

sit and troubleshoot.  Do not worry as we plan to get back as soon as possible.  During 

this downtime all of our previous episodes are available via iTunes and/or our website, 

http://www.mousemagichd.com/ so feel free to catch up any episodes you may have 

missed. 

 

Paul 

MouseMagicHD 

paul@mousemagichd.com 

Twitter: MouseMagicHD 
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